THE UNIVERSITY MUSEUM
UNIVERSITY o0f PENNSYLVANIA
PHILADELPHIA

Dec. 21, 1932.

Dear Professor Steindorff,

The last entry (E. 11371) in
Woolley's Anlbeh Catalogue is

"ILerge sandstone slab (broken into
a number of pieces) found on the site of
the temple of Rameses II on the W.
bank opposite the N. bluff of Kasr
Ibrim."

I enclose a photo of the stone,
taken on the field. It was evidently
broken in transportation, and a small
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part ofﬁcannot be found. I should be
glad to know if you would like to publish
this inseription with the Anibeh mater-
ial. If so, I will send you a careful

copy. '
Yours very sincerely,




